PETS SING PRAISES!

A special Pet Service will be held at . . . . . Church, . . . . .  on Sunday, 13 October, at 2pm. The event celebrates Francis of Assisi – Patron Saint of Animals – and will be a Service of Thanksgiving and Animal Blessing. All are welcome, with or without pets. Smaller animals such as gerbils and rabbits should be in carrying boxes, and dogs should be 
on leads. 

There is a serious side to this event in that modern human lifestyle places at risk the well-being of God’s animal Creation. There has been great concern that churches seem to be silent on the subject of animal welfare. It is, therefore, very important to emphasise that animals are God’s creatures, which He made, Blessed, and saw as very good – they are not a trivial matter. Consideration for animals is entirely scriptural, and we have a responsibility to help create the Peaceable kingdom foreseen by Isaiah (Ch 11). Paul in his letter to the Ephesians (Ch 1), says that God’s plan, is to bring all Creation together; everything in heaven and earth, with Christ Himself as head. Meanwhile, as he says in his letter to the Romans (Ch 8), animals are awaiting mankind’s transformation into the knowledge and love of God in Jesus. 

This Service aims to express the view that cruelty of any kind is incompatible with Christ’s teachings of love, that love is indivisible, and that cruelty towards any sentient creature is a breach of love. Each of the pets brought into church will also represent the many animals who are not loved and cared for by humans. We will be remembering in prayer those animals suffering commercial and social exploitation. Also remembered will be those animals who help humankind in many ways: As companions, guide dogs, hearing dogs, animals for disabled people; in the detection of crime and at times of war.
PLEASE DON’T MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY TO SHOW THAT YOU CARE ABOUT ANIMALS AND THE WAY THEY ARE TREATED.  
. . . . . 
For more details, contact me on . . . . . or email . . . . .
